
Hello, 
I am writing to ask the House Natural Resources Committee of Oregon to support House Bill 4075 and 
ban coyote killing contests. Killing coyotes in this competitive means is unethical and unnecessary. I 
hope our state of Oregon follows the lead of Arizona, California, New Mexico, and Vermont to ban 
coyote killing contests.  
 
Thank you for hearing my request; I am an Oregonian who feels like most others in this state that coyote 
contest killings are wrong. Please support HB4075.  
 
Emily Simko 
Resident of Baker City, OR  
 


